

# **New Marske News**

Together we succeed; Today we achieve.

Tuesday 13th March 2018

## Stay and play



On Thursday 15<sup>th</sup> March the termly stay and play will take place in our Early Years and Key Stage 1. The session is a great way for parents to come into school and take part in a range of spring learning activities with their children. During the session there will be a range of tasks across a number of classrooms and many opportunities to see your child at work and play, exploring spring in more depth.

- Nursery morning session 8:45am 10:45am
- Nursery afternoon session and KS1 (Reception Year 1 & Year 2) – 1:15pm - 2:30pm

#### **Easter Holiday**

School will break up for the Easter holiday on Thursday 29<sup>th</sup> of March and will return on Monday the 16<sup>th</sup> of April.

#### **PE Kit and Books**

Please ensure that your child has their PE Kit for their PE day; ask them, they'll know when it is. Also, please ensure that pupils bring their reading books to school when needed. Pupils in KS1 need to bring their read, write, ink book to school every Monday and pupils in years 3 and 4 need to bring their book in every day.

#### **Family Assemblies**

The following family assemblies will take place this term. Family assemblies take place from 2:45pm to 3:15pm on a Thursday. Parents from the class leading the assembly are welcome to attend on the following dates.

- 15<sup>th</sup> March 2018 Year 1
- 19<sup>th</sup> April 2018 Reception

### **Dinner Money/Robinwood Instalment**



From the 1<sup>st</sup> of April we a planning to convert to become an academy as part of the Galileo Multi Academy Trust. This will mean that from the 16<sup>th</sup> of April, when we return to school after the Easter break, all dinner monies will be paid to New Marske Primary School, rather than to Redcar and Cleveland Council. At the moment the school are refunding any payments that parents have made past the 16th of April. Please can you ensure that dinner money is paid every Monday in advance, if no payment is received on Monday 26<sup>th</sup> March to cover the final week's meals you will be asked to supply a packed lunch for your child.

If your child is signed up for Robinwood this year please also note that the next instalment of £50.00 must be paid by Thursday 22<sup>nd</sup> March.